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April 2018

Dear Parents,

I hope you all had a fantastic Easter holiday and enjoyed visiting lots of different places. We are promised (fingers crossed) to have some lovely weather over the next few weeks and we are looking forward to spending a great deal of time outdoors.  Could you please therefore make sure that children come to school wearing sun cream. Could you also provide extra to keep in their drawer for a top up at lunchtime.  Although it may be sunny, it can still be a bit chilly especially at playtimes and when the sun leaves the garden area so please make sure the children come to school with a coat.  

PE

Weekly the children will be having a specific physical development session using the larger climbing equipment including soft play as well as playing team games and developing specific skills.  
As we will be accessing the outdoor area in all weathers please encourage your child to be independent so that they can put on their own coat and wellies.  


Topics

Over this half term we will be looking at mini beasts and different life cycles based around a number of different stories as well as other areas that the children show an interest in as our topic develops. The children have really embraced the role play opportunities so please send in any topic related items
Last half term we began to introduce some initial sounds during our carpet sessions which the children thoroughly enjoyed practising to recognise them and match them up with items beginning with the same sound. We will also be singing lots of nursery rhymes and playing different rhyming games. 

Thank you for your continued support and please don’t hesitate to ask any questions you may have. 


Mrs Whaley
